Asbestos Management Plan Notification The US EPA published their AHERA (Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act) Regulations in 1986. These regulations require all local education
agencies (LEA's) to have their buildings inspected for asbestos-containing building materials
(ACBM), to have a written Asbestos Management Plan created, and to institute an Asbestos
Operations and Maintenance (O&M) Program to train in-house personnel how to properly
manage and work around the ACBM in their buildings. This posting serves as the annual
notification which is required to be sent to all school district employees, parents, groups and
organizations to explain the Management Plans and any current relevant activities. The
Management Plan is available for inspection in all occupied school buildings and the Board
Offices, 9370 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, OH 44067. The purpose of this Annual Notification is
to explain the status and availability of the Asbestos Management Plan, to review recent
asbestos-related activities in the school district, and to list the asbestos-related activities that are
planned to take place in the upcoming calendar year. There are no recent or planned activities
for the upcoming school year.



